WATER SUPPLY
SERVICE
INTERRUPTION

DOLPHIN DRIVE, BETWEEN OUTRIGGER RD

AND SCHOONER COVE DR

Date: July 4, 2019
Hours: 2pm -10pm

The RDN wishes to notify you that a watermain break is being repaired in the above-noted area.
While repairs are underway, water service will be temporarily interrupted. The above time period
is not definite, and the RDN will endeavor to have the water back in service as quickly as possible.

When service is resumed, the water may be discoloured. This is due to disturbed deposits in the
pipes and is not harmful. The RDN is not responsible for any damage resulting from interrupted
service.
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